
 
 

 
 
 

Friday 20th June 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 5 Victorian Day 

 
On Friday 4th July 2025, your Year 5 child will be participating in Victorian Day to help support our 
topic on the Victorian Era.  As part of the day, we would like the children to dress up; however, this is 
not essential and children can come to school in their normal uniform. We encourage homemade 
costumes which can be very simple indeed if they want to be a Victorian street urchin! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It will be an exciting day consisting of activities designed to immerse the children in their learning. 
This is part of their History and English curriculum, enabling the children to gain further 
understanding of life in the Victorian Era. Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
You will appreciate that inclusion on this depends on acceptable behaviour in school. 

 
Yours sincerely,   
 
The Year 5 Team 

 
 
 

 


